
Daisy Ybarra
P.O. Box 5090

San Pedro, CA90733

July 18, 2008

Dr. Ralph G.Appy,
Director of Environmental Management
Port of Los Angeles
425 South Palos Verdes Street
San Pedro, CA 90731

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Los Angeles District Regulatory Division
ci o Spencer D. MacNeil D.Env.
ATTN: CESPL-RG-2004-0091 7-SDM
P.O.  Box  53271|
Los Angeles, Califomia 90053-2325

Dear Drs. Appy & MacNeil:

I would like to share my support for Plains All American and their proposed
terminal on Pier 400. Our community needs to develop in an environmentally friendly
way while at the same time providing benefits and jobs alike. The terminal on pier 400
will do these things. It wilt bring much needed jobs to our community and it will provide
millions in state and local taxes, which our economy needs. An estimated 172 jobs will
be new and will help our community. The "no build" alternative would actually be worse
in tetms ofbringing in benefits to the local population. Security is a big aspect of the
project.

I am happy to say that the security the terminal will offer satisfies my needs as a
community member. The project will be designed to include the latest US coast Guard
and POLA homeland security requirements and it will follow strict state Lands and State
Fire standards. Perhaps the most important point is why we need this facility. when crude
oil in califomia and Alaska start to run low, we will be ready. This is about looking into
the future, both in terms of fulfilling our consumption as well as doing it in u g.."n *ry.
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